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Questions Answered Live in Writing from the President’s Return to Work Briefing (10/29/21) 
 

1. Will the campus shuttle come back for Spring 2022? 
a. ANSWER: The SKY shuttle will be returning starting January 2022. However, SamTrans is 

“reimagining” their routes, and may add a route that will replace our shuttle route. We will 

keep you posted on this development. If SamTrans creates a route, we will work on covering 

the cost for students. 
 

2. So, If I got all my vaccines done by June, 2021 I am alright? 
a. ANSWER: Yes. Assuming you are a student, as long as you go into the attestation portal when 

it opens, answer the questions, and upload your vaccine record. 
 

3. Do we know if students will need to pay for parking permits for Spring 2022? 
a. ANSWER: Yes, but there will be ample notification time before our campus enforces parking 

permits. 


